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Oregon already third in the country for homelessness.  By doing this more and more 

could be homeless.  This is their lively hood, their homes, their sanctuary.  Many 

come to live in these communities until they pass away, lots of elderly, some families.  

I have been an on-site manager for 5 years and now a community manager for 8 

months.  This type of housing is needed, its affordable, it keeps many off the streets, 

lots of the tenants enjoy their communities being beautiful and well kempt.  Most 

follow the rules and regulations set out of them.   

 

I can't count on both my hands how many tenants I have helped over the years from 

becoming homeless or helping them out of homelessness.  Isn't this something we 

are trying to fix?  Then why are we steering away from it yet again?  This is not how 

we fix homelessness or other problems that revolve around it.  These people are 

depending on us to continue to support and help them.  Let us! 


